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Warm Christian Greetings,  

   

I am writing to wish you a Happy Birthday!  May God shower you with many 
blessings on the anniversary of your birth! 

 

As you celebrate this special day, remember that you are very dear to God and He 

is with you every moment of every day. May you always remember and be blessed 
by the words of the Psalmist: I will praise thee; for I am fearfully and wonderfully 

made: marvelous are thy works; and that my soul knows right well.  Psalm 139:14 

 
Words cannot adequately express just how much the Master loves you.  He values 

you far beyond what we can understand or imagine.  He wants what is best for you, 

and as you live out His plan for your life, He wants to fill each of your days with 

abundance and peace. 
 

We are very blessed by your presence in our congregation and community.  Again, 

I hope you have a Happy Birthday! 
 

Serving Him Always, 

 

 
Pastor Eric E. Dickey 

First Missionary Baptist Church of Biloxi 
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